
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello 

I am an Education Mental Health Practitioner (EMHP for short) and I work as 

part of the Mental Health Support Team in schools (MHST).  

MHSTs are a new schools-based service working across a small number of 

schools in the Bournemouth, Poole, Christchurch (BCP) area, including Hill View 

Primary Academy. The team are part of a national programme which aims to 

build better understanding of emotional wellbeing in our schools and children. 

Across the academic year I will be working closely with staff and students each 

week at Hill View Primary to support the mental health and wellbeing of the 

children and wider school community. 

Supporting good mental health is vital in helping children and young people to 

thrive. Schools and colleges which take this approach to improve student 

wellbeing, attendance, and attainment, give their students’ the best possible 

chance to fulfil their potential and we are pleased to be working alongside Hill 

View Primary Academy.   

If you would like to find out more about our team, please visit the link to our 

website below or speak to a member of the SEND or Inclusion Team.   

 Jenni 

 

 


